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Interior Health evacuating Princeton care home 
 

Princeton – Due to the flooding impacts in the Town of Princeton, Interior Health is evacuating care 

home residents from Ridgewood Lodge.  

 

The Princeton General Hospital emergency department remains open at this time.  

 

Anyone wishing to confirm their loved one’s evacuated location can call: 1.877.442.2001.  

 

Interior Health will continue monitoring flood activity across the region. Evacuation planning includes 

supporting anyone who may be in isolation due to COVID-19 and we will ensure separate arrangements 

are made for anyone with confirmed or suspected COVID-19 to protect the public from potential 

exposure. 

 

We will continue to work closely with municipalities, regional districts, and the province to ensure 

precautions are underway to protect patients, clients, and residents.  

 

Those requiring support during this crisis are encouraged to call the BC Crisis Line at 310-6789.  

 

-30- 

 

 

 

http://www.interiorhealth.ca/

